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Rosella Bolrini

Via Ugo De. Carolis 77 \

00136 Roma . 3

‘ %
Italy i’

16th November 2021 | Nﬁ

Dear Rosella,

Re: letters and photos
Greetings from Dagama home to you all. We hope you are fine here we thank God all is well we have ha
problem with the drilling of the borehole. We thank God finally we have flesh water we flushed the old « )
and we had to put PVA pipes and the new pump which costed k42.500. kindly see the work.

The dry borehole






We would like to thank you for the work well done. May God bless you and our donors.

Yours very grateful
Bhoa -
Sister Sabina Mwamba



